
 
MINUTES 

07/16/18 
 
 
The Town of Melrose held their monthly meeting Monday evening, July 16th, 2018 at 6pm at the 
Melrose Town Hall.  Those present were Bill Zielsdorf, Kim Torres, Shane Zeman, and Bill Freise. 
 
Zielsdorf called the meeting to order.  Zielsdorf moved to approve the Agenda, Freise seconded.   
 
The minutes were read by the clerk.  Motion by Zielsdorf, seconded by Freise to approve them as read.   
 
The Treasurer gave his report.  The June ending balance was $23,046.78.  Freise moved to accept the 
report as given, Zieldsorf seconded.  
 
Ryan Braden was in attendance to request a Conditional Use for his property located in Section 30 of 
the Town of Melrose.  After discussion, Freise moved to support 2018-33 request and Zielsdorf 
seconded. 
 
Mike Kunes was in attendance to request Kunes Road to be closed on Sat. Sept. 22nd for his daughter’s 
wedding.  This would eliminate any large tractors/vehicles entering from West Indies and causing 
congestion during that time.  Freise moved to approve the request, Zielsdorf seconded with the 
stipulation that Kunes would be responsible for signage during the event.   
 
Motion made to approve and pay bills. 
 
The August meeting will be changed to the following Monday……Monday, August 20th, 2018. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:35pm. 
 
 
      
        __________________________ 
        Kimberly K. Torres, Town Clerk 
 
 


